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CITY HALL 
DIAL (303) 243.2633 

Office of CITY MANAGER 

CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION 

September 20, 1973 

. William H. Hormberg, P.E. 
Act t 'irector, Office of Grants 
Environmen 	Protection Agency Region VIII 
1860 Lincoln S. 	Suite 900 
Denver, Colorado 80 

Dear Mr. Hormberg: 

In reply to notification regarding the reimbursement provisions of 
PL-92-500, pursuant to Section 206 (a) through (e) of the Federal 
Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972, the City of Grand 
Junction does hereby request that Federal Sewerage Works Grant 
C 080269 be considered for full additional funding. The enclosed 
application contains such information (concerning C 080269) as 
requested by the Interim Regulations on Reimbursement Grants. 

Your assistance and cooperation in this matter will be appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Edward A. White 
Administrative Assistant 

EAW/kr 

Enclosure 

cc: Earl T. Balkum, Assoc. Public Health Engineer 
Jim Patterson, Deputy Public Works Director ✓  
Vic Vance, Finance Director 
Harvey M. Rose, City Manager 



AFPIZCATUR4 FOR REIMRSDENT ON 
FEDERAL STS WORKS GRN4T 
C 0 80 259 Grind Junction 

T. tPartister %IVA% - Construction of backwash meter treatment 

XI. Tootol.sligble.ccot.cf.miect $125•110-00 

1%44.4Pormt.4424:4ersLordstooccreasive4.to.dsto - $41/286-00 

Opauct.9t.Witkosl.redevol.tiavy44.404/itors.reegtote4 - 
27,500.00 

V-hin
t.g000treaCtiM.0408.- 

0:fetus:I:ion Initiated September, 1961 
(B) Constrvation Cuspated June, 1972 

VI. pegt,9c.fterral by Stet, many - December 8, 3370 
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